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IMMEDIATE MESSAGE TO: 
 
1. Directors of Pharmacy 
2. Medical Directors NHS Boards 
 
25 September 2025     
 
 
 
 

 

__           Dear Healthcare Professional, 
 
MHRA DRUG SAFETY UPDATE – PARACETAMOL IN PREGNANCY 
 
Please see weblink to drug safety update: - 
 
Paracetamol and pregnancy - reminder that taking paracetamol during pregnancy remains 
safe - GOV.UK 
 
 For onward transmission as below: 
    
 Could all Directors of Pharmacy please forward this safety update to:- 
                      
  ●    Community Pharmacists 
  ●    Hospital Pharmacists 
  ●    Primary Care Pharmacists 
 
Please could Medical Directors arrange to forward this safety update on to:- 
 
  ●    General Practitioners 

●    Accident & Emergency Departments 
●    Midwives Community and Hospital 

  ●    Directors of Public Health 
●    Relevant Clinics 
●    Chief Executives of NHS Board 

 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
IRENE FAZAKERLEY 
Medicines Policy Team 
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